Notice of Declaratory Statement

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Northwest Florida Water Management District has received the petition for declaratory statement from William G. Merryman on October 2, 2023.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Rule 62-330.301, F.A.C., Environmental Resource Permit Applicant's Handbook Volume 1, s. 373.430, Fla. Stat., and s. 373.219, Fla. Stat. as it applies to the petitioner.
Persons whose substantial interests may be affected by a declaratory statement issued in this matter may file a motion to intervene or a petition for administrative hearing within twenty-one (21) days after the publication of this notice. 
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Jim Lamar, 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333, jim.lamar@nwfwater.com, (850)539-2663.
